
 

NOTICE OF ASSET TRANSFER REQUEST 

 

An Asset Transfer request has been made to Aberdeenshire Council under Part 5 

of the Community Empowerment (Scotland) Act 2015. 

The request has been made by Banff, Macduff & District Men’s Shed and relates 

to the former Fife Street School, Fife Street, Macduff, Aberdeenshire 

The request is for lease of the building. 

The proposed use of the building is to provide a headquarters and meeting place for 

Banff, Macduff & District Men’s Shed.  A secondary use is to develop it as a third 

sector hub, to enable community groups, local people and local small social 

enterprises to have a common space to work together.  

The documents relating to this request can be viewed online at 

http://www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk/communities-and-events/asset-transfer/ 

Anyone may make representations about this request to Aberdeenshire Council.   

Representations must be in writing and include the name and address of the person 

making it.  A copy of the representation will be given to the organisation making the 

request. 

Representations must be made by 5pm on Wednesday 13 October 2021 .  They 

should be sent by email to:  

Banff and Buchan Area Manager’s Office 

banffandbuchanamo@aberdeenshire.gov.uk 

General information about the asset transfer scheme is available at 

https://beta.gov.scot/policies/community-empowerment/asset-transfer/ 
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